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Kansas Governmental Ethics Commission
 

109 SW 9th St., Suite 504
 

Topeka, KS 66612
 

Attn: Ruth Pile
 

Monday, April 28, 2014 

Dear Kansas Governmental Ethics Commission: 

Effective immediately, we are terminating the registration of the Kansas National 
Organization for Women (NOW) PAC. Our PAC account has a zero balance, we 
have not engaged in any political action or fundraising last year or this year, and 
will not be doing so going forward. 

Please let me know if there is anything else you need. 

Sincerely, 

Corey B. Swertfager 

Kansas NOW PAC Treasurer 

7213 Chelsea St 

Wichita, KS 67206 

316-209-5177 


